
 
 
 

NOTICE TO WORKERS 
 

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 

(No. 417) 
 

The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following 
workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Administrator of POEA  
and were received by the POEA DHAD on October 17, 2018. 

 
1. JACKIELYN MANALASTAS FELICIANO 
2. JACQUELINE ROSSINNI PUJALTE MARTIREZ 
3. DEMWIL JASMIN MURING 
4. NOEL EGANO BATIANCELA 
5. HERMOGENES EDRALIN DE GUZMAN JR. 
6. GLEN MANZALAN BENEDICTO 
7. CATHERINE BULANADI CHUA 
8. MARIEL PACALDO OMPAD 
9. MELCHOR PILE CUADERNO 
10. AXL ROSE SASAN MABAYLAN 
11. REIZEL SEE ENCARNADO 
12. ISAIAH JAMES REYES RIOVEROS 
13. JAPHLET VEGA PARAGGUA 
14. JENNIFER BASA SANTOS 
15. CRISELDA BUTEL AGNO 
16. CARMELINA LOBERAS PANERIO 
17. JOYCE ANN REYES BAUTISTA 
18. HAMID SUGADOL UBPON 
19. MICHELLE SABIANO TOMAS 
20. JOANNE DABU DABU 
21. MAGELINE SACRAMENTO BORJA 
22. ALTHA FELINA RENALDO DAMIAN 
23. GLENN HERNANDEZ VITO 
24. ROSAMIA REY RAMDHANI 
25. MARY JANES CENTENO HEREZA 
26. GEORGE HELAMAN ASTURIAS TOBIAS 

 
Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regional 

Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center 
from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas Employment 
Certificate (OEC). Please bring original and photocopy of your documents. 

 
Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-On-Duty to get a schedule for 

Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (PhP equivalent of 
US$100.00) and OWWA membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00). For workers who were 
processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA Regional 
and Overseas Coordinating Office. 


